
A SUCCESSFUL PICKET
We had a strong turnout and great energy at our informational picket, where NUHW members 
and supporters stood strong and united. Several labor and community allies, including 
Gloria Alvarado, Executive Director of the Orange County Labor Federation; Santa Ana City 
Councilmembers Johnathan Hernandez, Jessie Lopez, and David Penaloza; Lauren Johnson 
Norris, Executive Vice Chair of the Democratic Party of Orange County; and representatives 
from the office of Assemblymember Avelino Valencia and Sharon Quirk-Silva also stood in 
solidarity with us to call on West Anaheim Medical Center to bargain in good faith. We sent a 
powerful message to the hospital that we won’t accept less than what we deserve.

Sign up to attend our next bargaining session on Friday, April 25 by visiting 
nuhw.org/wamc-bargsignup or pointing your camera phone at the QR code.


